
H-2 Correspondence – Peter Carter 

-----Original Message----- 
From: Peter Carter   
Sent: Monday, January 14, 2019 10:53 AM 
To: Emily Armstrong <Emily.Armstrong@longbeach.gov> 
Subject: Black LB LP dba Black 
 
Good day -  
Regarding 1800 E. Broadway, 90802.  
Lindsey apts. - 201, 203 Hermosa Ave & 1771, 1773 E. 2nd St. 90802 are OPPOSED to issuance of a 
permit for “Entertainment without Dancing.  
Thank you. 
 
 
Sent from my iPad 
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